
Science Expo 

Rules and Guidelines 

 

 

1. Number one rule…think safety first before you start.  Make sure your project has 
been approved by an adult and you have an adult to help you. 

2. Never eat or drink during an experiment and always keep your work area clean. 
3. Wear protective goggles when doing any experiment that could lead to an eye 

injury. 
4. Do not touch, taste, or inhale chemicals or chemical solutions. 
5. Respect all life forms. Do not perform an experiment that will harm a person or 

animal. 
6. You may work alone or in a small group on a project. 
7. Project work will be done outside of school. 
8. All experiments should be supervised by an adult. 
9. Always wash your hands after doing an experiment, especially if you have been 

handling chemicals. 
10. Students may prepare a tri-fold presentation board as part of their project. 

Examples and guidelines for making one are available inthe Learning Commons. 
11. Any project that breaks district policy and/or local, state or federal laws is NOT 

permitted. 
12. Be safe and smart when using the Internet.  Be sure to let an adult know about 

websites you will be using or have them help you with your searches and 
research. 

13. Please do not bring technology devices to school as part of your project. 
14. Projects should be brought to school to be set up between 5:30-6pm on the 

evening of the Science Expo. 
15. The Science Expo will be Wednesday evening, March 29th from 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

in the Parkway School cafeteria. Parents, friends and family are invited to attend 
and view all the projects on display. 

16. All projects will be taken home at the conclusion of the Science Expo on March 
29th.  

 

 
 


